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As a tax payer to this state for 36 years I strongly oppose this kind of entitlement.  It 

only encourages more homelessness and more drug abuse.  Throwing money at 

problems is not the solution.  Look at all the money in a the big cities being spent on 

homelessness and show me data where it is helping.  We need to stop encouraging 

drug abuse, stop encouraging homelessness or we will all be homeless after being 

taxed to death.  We need to do something about the governments over spending and 

waste.  Encourage homeless people to clean their lives up and get a job.  Stop the 

inflationary practices so all Oregonians can thrive.   


